
 

 
If you are thinking about doing any work on or near the railway infrastructure, please 
contact us so we can provide expert advice and assistance 
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Railway neighbour  Community Relations 
Western House 
1 Holbrook Way 
Swindon 
SN1 1BD 
 
Network Rail 24-hour  
National Helpline  
03457 11 41 41 
  
28 March 2023 

 

Our reference:  DAC 227m10c to 219m75c 
 CAL 0m 05c to 4m 38c    

   
Dear neighbour, 
 
Maintaining the railway tracks – St Budeaux to Gunnislake 
 

We’re sorry for the short notice of our work, but we wanted to let you know that we’ll be 
working near you this weekend to carry out maintenance to the railway tracks, helping us to 
maintain a safe and reliable railway. 
 
We’ll be working overnight when trains aren’t operating, so our teams can work safely, but 
please be aware these dates may change. Please see below for our table of shift times.  
 

Monday 3 April - Wednesday 5 April Two consecutive overnight shifts: 10:00pm 
– 6:00am 

 
The nature of our work often means some noise is unavoidable. We’re aware we are 
working close to your home and will try to minimise this as much as possible, but we are 
sorry if we do disturb you. Thank you for your patience while we carry out this important 
work. 
 
I hope this information is helpful but if you have any questions, there are several ways to 
contact us, by calling our dedicated 24-hour National Helpline on 03457 11 41 41, visiting 
www.networkrail.co.uk/contactus or scanning this QR code with your phone for more 
information about living by the railway. 

http://www.networkrail.co.uk/contactus
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Yours faithfully 
 

 
Emma Heather 
Community Relations Executive  


